Post is Closed Today and more

From: Adjutant Michell Holliman (glenardenpost275membership@143215625.mailchimpapp.com)
To: mimikemarsh@yahoo.com

Date: Monday, July 1, 2024 at 03:44 PM EDT

Good Afternoon Comrades

Sending this email to let you know due to maintenance issues the Post is
closed today July 1, 2024. Opening tomorrow is TBD as the problem gets
resolved.

The Executive Committee is inviting Post Members to attend the Installation of
the New Executive Officers on July 7, 2024 at 3:00pm.

Commander Willie Maxent

1st Vice Commander Ryland Alston
2nd Vice Commander Lee Johnson
Adjutant Michell Holliman

Judge Advocate Anthony McKinney
Finance Officer Gloria Harris-Durham
Historian (not assigned)

Chaplain Loretta Houston

Service Officer James Dyer Assistant Service Officer Debra Chapman
Sergeant-at-Arms Benita Bishop-Yates
Member-at-Large Richard Howard
Member-at-Large (not assigned)

Just a reminder the Ocean City Convention is 16 - 19 July. There is a Fish Fry
on the 15th for all to attend.

The Post will be closed July 4, 2024. Enjoy and celebrate with your friends and
family.

Our All You Can Eat Breakfast will be held Saturday July 20th 9am - 12pm.
Total cost with tax is $14.84



Post 275 will host our first District meeting with newly elected District 5
Commander William Speight. The meeting on July 28th. Food will be served at
12 and the meeting will start promptly at 1pm.

For God and Country.

Adjutant Michell Holliman
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